
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: March 10, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   2025 Media Center Tech - 2021 Bond

I would like the opportunity to discuss with the Board of Education information on 
the bid results for the 2025 Media Center Technology Renovations at Churchill, 
Johnson, Buchanan, and Grant at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on 
March 10, 2025. This will include the demolition and installation of network 
cabling, classroom audio/visual equipment, video signage displays, and audio 
systems for the LMCs and kitchens. The bid opening for this 2025 Bond project 
occurred on February 18, 2025. 

The recommended low responsible bidder is Moss Telecommunications, based in 
Grand Rapids, but they also have a local branch in Rochester Hills, Michigan, as 
the technology contractor for the Phase 4 Bond project at Buchanan Elementary, 
Grant Elementary, Johnson Upper Elementary, and Churchill High School in the 
summer of 2025. The total for the Technology Renovations is $148,406. 
Additionally, the Bond Team is recommending a contingency in the amount of 
$35,000 for a total project cost of $183,406. The funding source will be from the 
2021 Bond.

Thank you. 
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